
From: Courtemanche, Steven
To: jsanchez@estudiolegalmrs.com
Subject: HR Asphalt, Inc."s License Termination Request
Date: Wednesday, October 15, 2014 2:40:00 PM

Dear Senor Sanchez Montalvo:
 
The letter dated September 23, 2014, and its attachments that was sent from your law firm
has been received by the NRC Region I Office and it has been processed as a request to
terminate the license of HR Asphalt, Inc. (LN 52-31329-01).  Our review of the attachments
determined that the sealed sources within the gauges did not leak radioactive material and
the gauges were sent to and received by the manufacturer, i.e., Seaman Nuclear
Corporation.  Our regulations require that a member of the licensee’s senior management
sign a letter indicating that they concur with the contents of any letters requesting changes
in the status of the license.  Please have your client submit a letter on company letterhead
stated that they have read and concur with the contents of your letter dated September 23,
2014, and have it signed by the company president.
 
You may submit the letter by regular mail, facsimile (610-337-5269), or in pdf format to my
e-mail address.
 
Thank you for your assistance in this matter.
 
Steven R. Courtemanche
Health Physicist
U.S. NRC/Region I/DNMS
610-337-5075
Steven.courtemanche@nrc.gov
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